Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Pupil Exclusion Guidance
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested. You asked:

Under the FOI (2000) I request you provide the following information;

Internal and External (Including to AND from schools and other Local Authorities) guidance, advice, policy, direction regarding the interpretation of the Statutory guidance on the exclusion of pupils from local-authority-maintained schools, academies and pupil referral units.

Specifically, I would like all information relating to the Local Authorities view (as expressed via email/publications/memos/internal documents) on whether the GDC are required to review ALL permanent exclusions OR only those NOT rescinded by the Head teacher. 

The Local Authority’s website has the advice requested here: https://www.leicester.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-and-colleges/attendance-behaviour-and-welfare/school-exclusions/ .  In addition to this, please find attached a local guidance document.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


